
Movement Assistance Scheme:
ministerial direction

Defra Permanent Secretary Tamara Finkelstein has written to the Secretary of
State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs, The Rt Hon George Eustice MP
who in return issued a ministerial direction.

The letters relate to the Movement Assistance Scheme.
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